Maria Conrigue

From: Maria Conrigue
Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2018 4:41 PM
To: kevin@warrenasbestos.com; jmteam@jmenv.com; Major Geiger;

willy@alliancehazmat.com; afmenviro@aol.com; kevinwce@att.net;
alan.salmen@comcast.net

Cc: Larry Tinker; Beckie Flores; Tom Goodwin
Subject: Accepting Proposals for 384 Miles Avenue Lead/Asbestos Abatement
Attachments: Lead Report.pdf; Asbestos Report.pdf

Dear Contractor,

We are accepting proposals for 384 Miles Avenue Lead and Asbestos abatement (see attached lead and
asbestos reports). Please note the scope of work has changed and we have removed the demolition of 384
Miles Avenue. Please submit a proposal without demolition. Proposals are to be mailed, emailed to
m.conriqgue@regionalha.org, faxed to (530) 674-8505, or submitted by hand no later than end of day on May
24™ 2018 to the Housing Authority Planning and Community Development Department located at 1455 Butte
House Road, Yuba City, CA, 95993. The proposal is to be marked as follows:

384 Miles Avenue Lead and Asbestos Abatement
Attn: Larry Tinker

Thank you.

Maria Conrique

Program Assistant, Planning & Community Development
Regional Housing Authority

1455 Butte House Road, Yuba City, CA 95993

Ph. (530) 671-0220, ext. 128 * Fax (530) 674-8505

Please note our office is closed on Fridays.




